
 

Tel: 0151 928 7012 

Email: admin.hattonhill@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Thursday, 25th April 2024 

 

WW2 Liverpool Trip to Western Approaches HQ & The Maritime Museum 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To further enhance children’s learning of WW2 in the context of their local area, we have organised a trip to 

two wonderful museums in Liverpool. The children will visit the Western Approaches HQ Museum 

(Liverpool’s secret WW2 bunker in the heart of Liverpool): https://liverpoolwarmuseum.co.uk/ This will be 

followed by visit to the Maritime Museum to learn about the Battle of the Atlantic.  

The trip will take place on Tuesday, 21st May 2024. In order to make this trip possible, we are requesting a 

donation of £17.00 towards the coach and guided tour/workshop at the bunker. Sadly, if there is a shortfall 

in donations, the trip may have to be cancelled.  

The children may wear the WW2 outfits worn for WW2 Day, or their school uniform. They should bring a 

packed lunch in a plastic bag (no glass bottles, cans, sweets or chocolate please). No spending money is 

needed. To achieve best value for money, children will leave Liverpool at 2.45pm and should arrive back at 

school at approximately 3.30pm (we will update you by text).  

Please send your donation and give your permission via School Money. Thank you.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr Colllins and Miss Cunningham 

Year 5 teachers 

 

https://liverpoolwarmuseum.co.uk/

